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29/06/2023  10:08:302023/1608/P SUPPRT Ron Ganbar I'm in favour of this plan.

I visit this area often and usually see unsavoury characters looking for places to hide while they're doing their 

business. Sometimes they go into the front garden at number 21.

Closing that off with the wall that I see in the proposed application will limit this antisocial behaviour.

Page 1 of 6


